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REP POPE STATEMENT ON INAUGURATION  

 
MADISON, Wis. –Today, Representative Sondy Pope (D- Mt. Horeb) took the oath of office to 
again represent Wisconsin’s 80th Assembly District. In response, Rep. Pope released the 
following statement:  
 
“It is with great honor and humility that I have taken the oath to continue representing 
Wisconsin’s vibrant and thriving 80th Assembly District.  The honor of representing the 
citizens of this district is a great privilege, and a duty that I take very seriously. I will continue 
to work alongside my Democratic colleagues to help restore Wisconsin values and move our 
state toward family-supporting and people-first policies.”  
 
“I’d also like to extend a special congratulations to Governor Evers and his administration.  
Governor Evers has worked tirelessly over decades in service to the people of Wisconsin. It 
excites and energizes me knowing that he is dedicated to realizing a shared vision for our 
state - a new era of politics in Wisconsin, in which we put people and children first.”  
 
This will be Rep. Pope’s fourth term representing the 80th Assembly District, which includes 
portions of Dane, Green and Iowa Counties.  She will be resuming her role as the ranking 
member of the Assembly Committee on Education in addition to serving on the Consumer 
Protection, Small Business Development, Government Accountability and Oversight and Rules 
Committees.  
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